
 
 
 

 
                                  
       03 March 2022  
 
MEDIA ALERT 
 
 
 

Announcement of the tabling of the 2022/23 Budget   
 
 
Members of the media and the public are hereby informed that the MEC of 
Provincial Treasury, Hon. Seaparo Sekoati will be tabling the 2022/23 Budget at 
the provincial legislature.  
 
The details are setout below:- 
 
Date  : 8 March 2022 
Time             : 10H00 
Venue           : Lebowakgomo, Provincial legislature 
 
 
Media houses wishing to have One on One interviews with the MEC are advised 
to make such preperations with the Media Liaison Officer not later than 17h00,  
7 March 2022. 
 
The One on One interviews will be held immediately after the tabling of the 
budget. 
 
To confirm your attendance of the tabling of the budget, you are requested to 
contact: 
 

• Mpho Lekgoro         Cell: 071 607 3081    

• Tebogo Tshipi         Cell: 083 277 2141   

 
 
 
Enquiries: 
Mpho Lekgoro 
Medial Liaison Officer 
015 298 7103/ 071 607 3081  
lekgoromms@treasury.limpopo.gov.za 
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